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 Pool CLOSED Until Further Notice   
  

Fellow Neighbors, 

 

Unfortunately, the pool will be closed until further notice. A random test of the chemical 

levels has shown slightly elevated chlorine readings. We are working urgently with our 

partners from the City of Anna and our pool vendor to get the chlorine level back within 

the acceptable range. We have a pool technician on site this evening working to re-

balance the chemical levels. The Board is optimistic it will be resolved very soon. 

 

Until we are able to resolve the safety issue the pool will remain closed.  

 

 
 

Thank you, 

Northpointe Crossing Homeowners Association Board 


